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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be May 13 at the Senior Center.  It begins with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  Our program will be 
presented  by  Ruth  and  Sam Neff  on  Iran.  Remember,  if  you've  made  reservations  for  the  meal  you  are 
responsible for the cost if you don't show up!

 

New officers elected
Officers of the Centerville Lions Club for 2013-2014 were elected at the club's meeting Monday evening, April 22. 
Bob Hobson moves up from first vice president to serve as president for the upcoming year.  Jack Farmer moved 
up to first vice president and Pam Tidrow was elected to serve as second vice president.
 
Wendy Kornman continues as secretary.  Dennis Stephen remains treasurer and Phil Benedict remains assistant  
treasurer.
 
Board members elected:  Bill Felker and Joe Elstro for two years; Tim Hill and Jeff Nickell for one year.
 
Paul Elstro remains the Tail Twister with his assisant Steve Sheckles.  Sheckles also will serve as Lion Tamer  
assisted by Tim McConaha.
 
Kevin Sparks will serves as membership chairperson.
 
The officers will be installed at the June 10 meeting.  The year will end with the family picnic on June 24.

The first of June will be busy
June will be a busy month for Lions.  It begins with the Fish Fry Organzational meeting on Monday evening,  
June 3, at the Senior Center.  The meeting was moved from May 27 which falls on Memorial Day. 
 
The Fish Fry will be the following Friday and Saturday, June 7 and 8.
 
June 10 will be installation of officers.
 
And June 24 will be the family picnic.

               The Elstros have additional responsibilities
Conner Holden Elstro was born to Anne and Joe Elstro Tuesday evening April 30 th  at Reid 
Hospital.   The little guy came into world at 6:07 p.m. and weighed seven pounds and two 
ounces and was 18 and a half inches long.
 
Lion President Joe and past president Anne are doing fine.  Lion Paul Elsto is the grandfather.

Future meetings and events
June 3 – Fish Fry Organizational Meeting

June 7 & 8 – Fish Fry    June 24 – Family picnic 
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